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Brandon E. Dewey

From: tlrosin@montana.com
Sent: Friday, August 28, 2020 4:12 PM
To: Public Comment
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Burnt Fork Subdivision

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
 
I don't feel that this proposed subdivision near Logan Road and Burnt Fork Road is the type of growth our 
little town needs right now. 
 
I am concerned about the stress on our infrastructure, including school population, emergency services, 
water and sewer capacity, and increased traffic. 
 
And no matter what they say now, down the road it will cost the present taxpayers of the town. 
 
Please DO NOT approve this subdivision. 
 
Terry Rosin 
800 College Street 
Stevensville 
 
 


